
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 
205-789-4864 

 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 139 
           Sunday School: 82 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
                    $7,407.00  
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

              June 27 – July 3     
   

                Wayne Eadon 
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                     June 27                  

 

          Elizabeth McAlhany 
                Nate Dulaney                            

 

                 NURSERY 
                     June 27 
         

       Wayne and Evan Eadon                  
          Dan and Jane Horton 
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  

 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 
 

Greetings Church Family, 
 

As I mentioned last week, it is a 
good time to be a Great 
Commission Baptist. We want to 
see every man, woman and child 
have multiple opportunities to see, 
hear, and respond to the Gospel, 
not just here in St. George but all 
across the globe. Here are some of 
the goals our denomination is on 
track to accomplish by 2025. 
 
The 6 strategic actions for Vision 
2025 (accomplished by 2025) for 
Southern Baptists: 
1. Increase our total number of full-
time  missionaries by 500.  
2. Add more than 5,000 new 
churches, giving us 50,000 total 
churches by the end of 2025. 
3. Increase our total number of 
workers in the field through a new 
emphasis on “calling out the 
called,” and then preparing those 
who are called to the Lord. 
4. Turn around our ongoing decline 
in reaching, baptizing and discipling 
those under 18 years old.  
5. Increase annual giving to surpass 
$500 Million through the 
Cooperative Program to achieve 
these Great Commission Goals. 
6. Prayerfully endeavor before God 
to eliminate all instances of sex 
abuse and racial discrimination 
among our churches. 
 

Pastor Dawjr 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
  COMMITTEE ON COMMITTEES 
 
The Committee on Committees will 
meet Sunday, June 27, in the 
Conference room (directly behind 
sanctuary) immediately following 
morning worship. 
 

            
                   PLEASE NOTE 
 

If anyone knows of any repairs 
needed around the church 
(including equipment), please get a 
“maintenance request” form from 
the bulletin board on hall across 
from copier room, fill it out, and 
return it to a Trustee or church 
office. 
 

DEACON NOMINATION 
 

The nomination of deacons 
(resident men, age 21 and over) will 
be coming up in a few weeks. If you 
do not wish to be considered for the 
office of deacon, please call the 
church office (843-563-3058). 
Please speak to Mary or Pastor 
Dawjr. Do not leave a message; the 
phone doesn’t always record the 
complete message. Or you may 
email your request: 
memorialbaptistch@att.net  
 
 

 
                 PLEASE NOTE 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Wanda 
Shulick for being elected Rotarian of 
the Year by the members of the St. 
George Rotary Club. This is in 
recognition for all her service in the 
community. 
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OVERFLOW BROADCAST ENDS – The worship service live-streaming broadcast in our overflow Dining Hall has 
ended and may be resumed if the need arises. We will continue our radio (90.5 FM) and on-line broadcasting. 
 
 

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY - We need adults and youth to help with Children’s Church and in the nursery on 
Sunday mornings at 10:00 o’clock.  Please contact Sharon McAlhany (843-560-0590) if you would be willing to 
help lead Children’s Church, and contact Wendi Lynn Riley (843-296-2299) if you can help in the nursery. You 
don’t have to choose one or the other. You may help with both. 
 

 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS – OCC Year Round Shopping: 
June: Coloring books, crayons, crafting 
July: Clothing 
August: School Supplies 
 
 

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - If you would like to send a card or e-mail of encouragement to the Wood family: 
Dale and Rebecca Wood, Emma, Aubrey, Fred, Kesid, 108 Brookhaven Road, Summerville, SC 29486 
dawjrwood@gmail.com   
 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

We are very excited to announce that we will be doing a Weekend VBS this year for ages K4-6th grade. Running the Good 
Race VBS will be Friday, August 6 (5:30-8: 30 pm) and Saturday, Aug. 7 (9:00 am-1:00 pm). We will have a commencement 
during our Sunday morning Worship Service, and we will finish the weekend with an exciting surprise immediately 
following the worship service. If you can help in any way, please sign up on the sign-up sheets located at all of the exits. 
Please include your name, phone number, days you can help, and area in which you would like to volunteer. You must 
have completed the Worker/Child Protection Training to help. We need volunteers for all areas of VBS. These 
include…preparing and serving food, crafts, recreation/games, missions, teaching/application, group leaders, registration, 
nursery (provided for children of VBS workers only), and security. Thanks in advance for your help and prayers! 
 

          
  

               SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021 
           

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies)  Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons 
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men)        Jerry Beard 
Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65)       Bryan Jordan 
The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95)   Dan Horton 
Couples Class (20’s - up)       Jamie McAlhany 
I Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age)   Ron Patrick 
Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up)                     Wayne and Evan Eadon 
12th Grade/College/Career Class          Susan Patrick 
Grades 7-11 Class           Jason Dulaney 
Grades 5-6 Class           Diane Beard 
Grades 3-4 Class      Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton 

 Grades 1-2 Class      Joye Jordan, Sub-Kristin Patrick 
Older Preschool (4-5 years)     Sharon McAlhany 
Walkers (3 years)      Candice Phillips 
Toddlers (1-2 years)      Susan Myers 
Babies (Birth-1 year)       Becca Wood 
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Sermon Notes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

This program is being used as our current worker/child protection training.  We are 
currently only utilizing the online training program.  If you are interested in working 
with children/youth and are not current on your worker/child protection training 
please complete this online course.  After completion, provide proof of completion 
to the worker/child protection committee.  Below is a screen shot of the training 
website.  
 

Web address is https://www.d21.org/get-trained/ 
   

     
 


